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Hearty Greetings to all our members, subscribers and well wishers of AAAWI. 

In this issue (Vol 2 No 3) as usual there is plenty of news, information along with standard 

features (Being called “ In lighter vein” from this issue) 

 

Last of the interns left in March, all with high praises for AAAWI, all with wishes for coming 

back. The Executive committee continues to look for volunteers in this field, lest we have 

to  curtail number  of interns opted. We have already received 7 applications from sponsors 

for Internship Programme 2015.  Several Managing Committee meetings were held and 

important decisions were taken inter alia. 

 

1) More stress on  

a. Starting Japanese Language classes 

b.  Holding more programs 

c. Updation of infrastructure 

d. More positive role in FAAAI & SAFAAS. 

 

A program on PONZI SCHEMES will be held at our premises on 12
th

 April. Members 

must take advantage of this important “Caveat” for investors. 

 

A Executive committee meeting was held on March 27
th

 and decision regarding  the 

following have been taken 

 

 There was a discussion about  revival of our association with Hippo family 

Club/LEX Institute. Our member Mr. Bomi Patel has agreed to take lead in this 

matter. 

 Our members Mr. Mehrothra & Mr. Rathod have volunteered to spend a day 

with new Interns. 

 There was a discussion about holding a program by our own members for 

contributing to NGO for social causes. 

 

FAAAI senior members meeting is scheduled for end of April, again this will have 

important bearing on availability of funds. 

 

HIDA has already started initiative for Interns and WNF for current year.  

 

Do make it a habit to check website for updates, especially regarding Japanese 

Language courses. 

 

 

      

     Sincerely 

Prasad Patwardhan,   

Editor 

 

 


